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2023 Mobile Home Tax Bills Due May 1 
 
Kane County Treasurer, Christopher J. Lauzen, CPA MBA, announces that the 2023 Kane County 
Mobile Home Tax bills will be mailed on or about March 1, 2023 with a due date of May 1, 2023. 
 
Payments may be mailed to the Treasurer’s office using a personal check or money order. Payments of 
cash, personal check or money order may also be made in person at the Treasurer’s office located 
at 719 S. Batavia Ave. Bldg A in Geneva. 
 
Personal checks and money order payments will be accepted at the Kane County Clerk’s Branch 
Office, located at 5 E. Downer Place, Suite F, in downtown Aurora. Please note that cash payments 
cannot be accepted at this location. 
 
Contact: Christopher J. Lauzen, CPA MBA Phone: (630) 232-3565 
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